
Dear West Area Team, 

 

Planning Consultation 23/00532/FUL Fell House Farm Cottage  Five Lane Ends To Throckrington 

Junction Colwell Northumberland  NE46 4TS 

 

Thank you for your letter of 15 February 2022 regarding the above application. On the basis of 

the information available to date, in our view you do not need to notify or consult us on this 

application under the relevant statutory provisions, details of which are enclosed. 

 

If you consider that this application does fall within one of the relevant categories, or you have 

other reasons for seeking our advice, please contact us to discuss your request. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Laura 

 

Laura Long | Business Officer 

Regions: North East & Yorkshire 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


